
 
 

 

  

 

 

         29th February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

As you are aware Our Lady’s offers after school study from 4pm-6pm Monday to Thursday 

and 2pm – 4pm on Friday.  

Students who avail of after school study report that they feel more confident with their study 

and that they have worked productively during those 2 hours. When we analysed  after school 

study, less than 20% of students in 3rd year availed of this service.   

We would like to invite 3rd year students to take part in a structured after school study 

session from 8th – 10th April from 4pm – 6pm. Places will be limited to 25 spaces. Students 

will have to submit their revision plan in advance of the 2 hour study session. Mr Tommy 

Lyons will work with students to ensure that they have a proactive study plan in place for the 

sessions. Students will be actively supervised during this study session and assistance will be 

given where required.  

The aim is to encourage your son/daughter to be confident in their routine of study for the final 

8 weeks of school term before their Junior Cycle exams in June.  

If your son/daughter is interested in availing of this session they can give their name to Mr 

Tommy Lyons or please call the office on 0504-31299 to sign your son/daughter up for this 

session.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

______________      _________________________  

Paul Fogarty        Martina Butler 

Principal        Deputy Principal 


